Dear Sirs / Mesdames,

Our submission to your enquiry is that is obvious from some the framing questions that the commission is

a) intent on introducing some completely unrelated issues into this discussion i.e. what does religious freedom have to do with 'diverse sexuality' or 'environmental concern'?

and b) intent on trying to implement a Charter Of Rights.

As is evidenced by the schemozzle created by the Victorian Government's flawed religious 'tolerance' laws, one thing we do not need is further laws on freedom of religion.

We have a wonderful free and tolerant society and because it 'ain't broke' we shouldn't be trying to fix it! 

Please discontinue your thinly-disguised push for a Charter of Bill of Rights.

Yours Sincerely,

Malcolm & Rosemary Pryor.
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